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Hello Elizabeth! This email has been generated just for you as a member of our club. We hope you enjoy receiving this

newsletter!
 

Editor:  Kathryn Davis

If you have any comments or

questions, email the editor.

Future Speakers

Aug 7 2012

District Governor Mike

Klingbiel
"Our new Rotary year"

Aug 14 2012

Arn Menconi and Rob

Rumrill
"SOS Outreach, THIS MEETING
LOCATION IS AT 110 3rd Ave.,
Frisco"

Aug 21 2012

Elle Eastman, Jennie

Matlock, Christina

Montgomery
"Youth Exchange - Outbound
2011-12"

Sep 4 2012

Kathy Mayer & Deb

Edwards
"Flight For Life Colorado – The
Best Part of Your Worst Day"

Upcoming Events

Krystal 93 BBQ at the Summit
Aug 10 2012 - Aug 11 2012

Car Raffle Drawing
Aug 11 2012 - Aug 11 2012

Glenwood Springs Bike Ride
Sep 8 2012 - Sep 8 2012
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President's Message
by Ellis, Joni

Family of Rotary…What Does it Mean?

 I announced a couple weeks ago that Maggie Dew is our new Family of Rotary chair.  On the quick and dirty, this me

if you know of a Rotarian or family member who has taken ill, or has been in an accident, if you know of a club memb

who needs a card of encouragement, or has reason to celebrate, a new baby, or a new position, inform Maggie so sh

can send a card, flowers, books, tapes, or perhaps simply make a phone call on behalf of the club.

 

On a deeper level, the Family of Rotary means more.  Over a million Rotarians are improving the lives in communitie

at home and around the world, every single day, through thousands of service projects.  You may not be getting your

hands dirty today, but by being a Rotarian, by attending our weekly meetings, by giving to The Rotary Foundation

(TRF), you are making a difference.  What we give to The Rotary Foundation comes back to our club in the form of

grants.

 

Come early on Tuesday and introduce yourself to two members of the Rotary Family - District Governor Mike Klingbie

and his wife Treva.   You will enjoy Mike’s message. 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR - NEXT WEEK OUR MEETING WILL BE HELD at 110 3rd Ave. Frisco (the SOS offices

Same time.  Different place.  A little smaller, so put on your smiles and hug a Rotarian!  The Seniors are holding their

annual Rummage Sale in our usual building.

 

-Sell CAR RAFFLE tickets.  This is our last BIG PUSH.  The winning ticket will be drawn at the BBQ on Saturday

11.  Entice your friends and family by directing them to www.WinRotaryCar.com

 

 - See you at the Krystal 93 BBQ at the Summit on Friday and Saturday.  Bruce Butler will have the volunteer s

up boards on Tuesday. 

- That's not all...join fellow Rotarians at the Island Grill for Happy Hour on Wednesday 5-7:00

laughter and good cheer.

Birthdays
by Davis, Kathryn
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Reserved. Happy Birthday to you! Happy Birthday to you! Happy Birthday dear......

Michele Knight 

August 9th 

Club Anniversaries
by Davis, Kathryn

Happy Club Anniversary!

Roy Goodwin

9 years

Deb Hage

9 years

Michael Kurth

12 years

Last Week at Rotary
by Brook, Jim

 

Last Week at Rotary

    President Joni Ellis returned from ten days whitewater rafting - her idea of a relaxing vacation - to lea

final week before our Dillon BBQ Aug. 10 & 11. Bruce Butler is coordinating all of the volunteer assignments for that

major event, and he still has several key spots that must be filled by Rotarians, so please contact him asap and ensur

you're signed up no later than Tuesday, Aug. 7 to do all you can on that weekend. O ur hard working Sgt at Arms 

Cochran once again kept the ace of hearts well hidden, so Allen Schutt had to be satisfied with the record high daily

prize of $177, and the big pot is now over $2600. Car Raffle co-chairs Stephanie Katz & Tom Coolidge

Rotarians to turn in all their ticket money and stubs immediately, and urged everyone to increase the sales pace so w

can hang up the "sold out" sign before the drawing on Aug. 11. Sharon Butler increased her lead as #1 salesperson 

one of our frequent visitors, Texas Rotarian Dick Nichols, was recognized for his multiple shifts selling car tickets.

BBQ co chair Betty Naftz delivered our weekly program including breakout sessions with committee heads to get

everyone fully prepared to run a great event.

Scaling the Summit
by Irvine, Rob

Congratulations and special thanks to the following Rotarians who recently were recognized for reaching new Scaling 

Summit levels in their contributions to the Summit County Rotary Charitable Fund: Angel Caughey -- Peak 2 ($500)

Mary Anne Johnston -- Peak 5 ($3,500)

New Member Orientation
by Beeler, Peggy

Orientation for new members, sponsors & mentors is being held August 28, 2012 at Sandy Mortenson's home at 5:

Please contact Peggy Beeler for directions and to acknowledge if you will be attending.  Any club member is welcome

Please RSVP.

Membership
by Beeler, Peggy

We want to thank all of those sponsors who are identifying community leaders/business

bringing them to our meetings.  Remember, a Prospective Member should attend 3 meetin
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in their application, sponsor form, a short bio and $100 application fee to Peggy Beeler.  The application w

then be presented to the Membership Committee for approval and then the Board of Dire

approved their name and bio will be posted in our bulletin for 3 weeks.  If there are no questions about the

Prospective Member the induction will be scheduled. 

If you would like to be a Mentor to a new member please see Ann Clements.  We encourage new members to interac

with Prospective/New Members as much as possible.  One of the Red Badge requirements is to be a Greeter 3 times.

Because our club is growing and we are experiencing so many guests, greeters are so very important.  You don't hav

be a new member to be a greeter.  It is just one more way of participating in Club Service.

Rotary Happy Hour THIS WEEK!!!
by Davis, Kathryn

Every second Wednesday of the month, Rotarians have been gathering for Happy Hour.  For the summe

trying the Island Grill (Frisco Marina) from 5:00 to 7:00 pm. If you haven't checked it out, pencil it in and come by an

socialize on one or any of the following dates... SEE YOU THERE!  

August 8th
September 12th

October 10th

 

 

7th Annual Bike Ride to Glenwood
by Davis, Kathryn

Have you been riding your bike? What are you waiting for?!

Don't forget to "Save the Date"  for our 7th annual bike ride to Glenwood Springs and  potluck party at Marilyn an

Marc Hogan's New Castle home on Saturday September 8th, 2012.

Get on those bikes now and plan to join us on this amazing ride!! 

Corporate Sponsors
by Davis, Kathryn
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Elizabeth's Commitments
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